
Euclid Elementary
Hasbrouck Heights

Celebrating 100+ years of excellence!
November 3, 2023

Important Dates Friday Attachments

11/7 - No School-Teacher in Service Day
11/9-11/10 - No School NJEA Convention
11/22 - Single Session Day
11/23-11/24 - Thanksgiving Recess

● Spirit Wear Letter
● Spirit Wear Order Form

November Big Idea: Gratitude Our 5th Graders last Halloween at Euclid

Gratitude is letting others know you see how
they’ve helped you. Gratitude means you’re
appreciative of who you are, what you have
and who is in your life. We should try to
express our gratitude all the time, no matter
how big or how small.

Animal: Skink - Young five-lined skinks have
bright cobalt blue tails, which they can “lose”
to distract a predator if they need to make a
quick getaway. While a skink might not
actually be grateful that a new tail grows back
in this situation, this gift of nature is probably
appreciated. Gardeners are grateful for skinks
because they help control insects and other
creatures which cause harm to plants.

Color: Yellow

Please ensure your child has their jacket or sweatshirt to keep them warm when outside
with the change in seasons. Please be sure to label all your child/children’s belongings.

● Follow us on Twitter at:
https://twitter.com/HHEuclid

● All previous Weekly Newsletters and Attachments may be found at: https://www.hhschools.org/Page/1652
● Follow the PTA

● Website: https://www.euclidschoolpta.com/
● Facebook: EuclidSchoolPTA Instagram: EuclidPTA

● Email: hheuclidschoolpta@gmail.com

HEIGHTS: Where Tradition & Innovation Take Flight!
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